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We want to share a special child with you and show you how you’re making a difference!  This is Miracle 
Misuli.  She is five years old.  She has been one of our students for the past two years.  She is very well 
behaved and very intelligent.  She’s one of the brightest students on our campus.  Her favorite hobby is 
singing.  During recess, you can oftentimes hear her singing softly with such a beautiful voice.  Sometimes 
she can even draw a crowd with her singing.  She enjoys playing with other children and loves to have 
fun!  She’s very attentive in class and demonstrates great leadership on a weekly basis by setting a good 
behavioral example for the other students to follow.  We wanted to share this child with you because you 
are currently making a positive impact on her life.  You help provide the basic necessities that she needs on 
a daily basis.  Necessities that she otherwise wouldn’t have access to; clean water, two warm meals, food 
snack, education, and playtime with her peers.  These resources help her to grow and develop and most 
importantly instill hope that there is no limit to her dreams!  

Miracle Misuli
child spotlight!



We are fortunate to have successfully broaden our income platform 
through the last several years.  It has been our goal from our 
inception to reliably address the needs of the children we serve 
through providing food, shelter, education, clothing, medical care, 
etc.  To do this, we believe that we have to evolve from being solely 
reliant on donations.  Thankfully, through your efforts we have 
done this.  

Farming is one way that we improve our economic and financial 
sustainability.  A few years ago we acquired neighboring property 
that borders one of the rivers stemming from Mt. Mulanje (Africa’s 

third tallest mountain).  Through 
that acquisition we have developed, 
irrigated and cultivated part of that 
property to maintain a mineral rich 
rice field, or paddy field.  A rice field 
is a flooded field of arable land used 
for growing semiaquatic crops, most 
notably rice and taro.  Our fields are 
used solely for rice.  We are then able 
to cook this rice and directly feed our 
children!  Through this rice field we 
have been able to reduce our spending 
and net an annual savings of over 
$3,750 USD. 

Attention! Attention! 
Calling all golfers!BCV FARMING!  Sustainability

Have you ever played golf 
before?  Are you interested 
in having fun playing a 
great sport and making a 
financial impact in the lives 
of the children in Phalombe, 
Malawi?  If so, here’s your 
opportunity!  We have 
partnered with Omega 
Missions for their 1st Annual 
Golf Tournament in Acworth, 
GA.  This event will take 
place on Monday, October 
4th!  Located on the banks of 
Lake Acworth, this is a very 
beautiful and competitive 
course.  A portion of the 
proceeds will go towards BCV 
Inc!  Come have fun with us 
and invite a friend!   Click on 
the link below to sign up! 

https://www.omega-
missions.org/events-2/



Is it too early to 
start planning your 
trip to Malawi?  
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We welcome you to Malawi, “the 
warm heart of Africa”.  This one 
week may just change your life!  
Please consider joining us on this 
incredible voyage!  Our volunteers 
come from incredible places from 
all over the world!  They help 
meet the needs of our children 

with food and supplies including 
medical supplies, school supplies, 
clothes and hygiene products. 
While you are in Phalombe, our 
BCV LOVE Volunteers support the 
BCV local team that daily cares 
for the children of Phalombe, 
Malawi with exciting and fun 

messages, educational lessons, 
daily feedings, and inspiring and 
creative activities. Check out 
some of the things we’ve been 
able to do with the support and 
involvement of people all over the 
world: https://bcvinc.org/bcv-
love-volunteers/

Friday, May 27 
to June 04, 2022 

Come Join us! 


